Join Us for a Gender Reveal Surprise!

Dear Family and Friends,

We are thrilled to invite you to a special event as we reveal the gender of our little one! Your
presence would mean the world to us.

Detalils:

o Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024

e Time: 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM

e Location: Our backyard, 123 Baby Lane, Townsville
Please RSVP by March 1st to let us know if you can make it!
We can't wait to share this exciting moment with you!

Love,

The Thompson Family



